
 
 

 

No. 742 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mrs Finocchiaro to the Minister for Health: 
 

 
Health Clinic Staff Safety 

1. What measures are being/have been/were put in place to ensure the 

safety of health clinic staff over the holiday season (Dec 2019 to 29 Feb 

2020)? 

2. Do/did you plan to have ALL NTG health clinics open and operational over 

the holiday season (Dec 2019 to 29 Feb 2020)? 

3. Will/were ALL NTG health clinics (be) open and operational over the 

holiday season (Dec 2019 to 29 Feb 2020)?  

4. What measures are you implementing to ensure the safety of NTG health 

clinic staff in the future? 

 


